
From: Fischer, Alex
To: Scan, OGCC
Subject: RE: McIntyre Flowback Pits 3 & 4
Date: Wednesday, November 30, 2011 1:21:50 PM

Amber….will you attached this email to both Doc Numbers 2203437 and 2203438.
 
Thanks
 

From: Catherine Dickert [mailto:cdickert@sginterests.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2011 12:02 PM
To: EnviroSundry, OGCC
Cc: Fischer, Alex
Subject: FW: McIntyre Flowback Pits 3 & 4
 
Alex,
 
Please see attached the sundry notices that I sent to the commission in September.  Today’s
construction status report for pits 3 and 4 said they are setting the cable system for pit 3 and that
the cable system is in place for pit 4.  I have included Jon Holst’s email below for your records. The
8’ game fence was complete 10/17/2011.  Please let me know if you have any questions.  Thank
you.
 
Catherine
 
Catherine Dickert
Environmental and Permitting Manager
SG Interests, I Ltd.
1065 Main Avenue, Suite 209
Durango, CO 81301
 
Phone: 970-209-6464
Fax: 970-252-0636
 
cdickert@sginterests.com
 
 
 

From: Holst, Jon [mailto:Jon.Holst@state.co.us] 
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 9:14 AM
To: Catherine Dickert
Cc: Eric Sanford; Deranleau, Greg; Magee, Brian; Madariaga, Kirk; Wenum, J
Subject: RE: McIntyre Flowback Pits 3 & 4
 
Catherine,
 
Since the pits will contain only precipitation and snowmelt, we don’t have concerns for migratory
birds accessing the water that would accumulate from precipitation over winter.  Regarding the

mailto:/O=NATURENET/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=ALEXFISCHER10060080
mailto:OGCC.Scan@state.co.us


fencing, keep in mind that we have had big game become entrapped and die in lined pits due to
the slippery nature of the liner.  If you are constructing an 8-foot deer fence to exclude big game
this won’t be an issue.  If not, we should discuss this issue.
 
Thx,
 
Jon
 

From: Catherine Dickert [mailto:cdickert@sginterests.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2011 2:15 PM
To: Holst, Jon
Cc: Eric Sanford
Subject: McIntyre Flowback Pits 3 & 4
 
Jon,
 
I spoke with Greg Deranleau (COGCC) this afternoon about our COAs for the McIntyre Flowback
Pits #3 & #4.  SG Interests would like to construct these pits and line them this fall.  We plan to
fence the pit  facility this fall, but we do not plan to put any water in the pits until next spring.  I
told Greg that because we do not plan to fill the pits this fall, we do not plan to net them until
spring.  He asked that I notify you of our intent to construct, but not fill the pits this year.  The pits
would hold some amount of precipitation and snow melt over the winter months, but nothing
would be added to this water.  Please contact me if you have any comments or questions
concerning our construction plans for the McIntyre Pits this fall.  Thank you.
Catherine
 
 
Catherine Dickert
Environmental and Permitting Manager
SG Interests, I Ltd.
1065 Main Avenue, Suite 209
Durango, CO 81301
 
Phone: 970-209-6464
Fax: 970-252-0636
 
cdickert@sginterests.com
 


